Town of Chesterfield Board of Selectmen's Working Meeting Exit Interview

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES

April 17, 2020

Jeanny Aldrich opened meeting at 7:02 pm. In attendance was Norm VanCor, Fran Shippee and Jack LaPorte. LaPorte is alone and at the police department.

LaPorte has been with us for a year and a half.

LaPorte stated that his police career is constantly changing. Several factors created the change. With a new family he needed the increase in pay from the Keene Police Department.

Discussion with Board of Selectmen on pros and cons of Chesterfield Police Department compared to what other agencies are offering.

Thank you for the opportunity, Chesterfield is at the top of the list.

Aldrich moved to come out of non-public session. Shippee seconded, and it passed unanimously by roll call vote.

Respectfully Submitted by Jeanny Aldrich

Approved by:	
Que Ce	4/30/2020
Jeanny [/] Aldrich, Chair	Date
	_
Norman W. VanCor	Date
Frances & Juyel	4.30.20
Frances Shippee /	Date